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Little Stoke Primary School

Little Stoke Lane

Little Stoke

South Gloucestershire

BS34 6HY

Tel. 01454 866522
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Headteacher: Mrs Anne Sargent

Website:   www.littlestokeps.co.uk    

Email: admin@littlestokeps.co.uk
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12th December 2018
Dear Parents,
Thank you to those of you who responded to our last letter regarding After School Club and for letting us know your requirements for booking your children to attend in the New Year.  If you were unsure of your requirements at that time and are now interested in the After School Club that is not a problem, we will be able to accommodate your children from January.

The Club will be running from Monday to Thursday evenings inclusive from 3.30-6pm.  We will not be running the Club on a Friday as there wasn’t sufficient interest in this day of the week.

From Monday 17th December the booking system will be open to start to receive payment for your child/ren’s attendance; the first day back in the New Year being Tuesday 8th January.  We will be asking for payment to be made on line and for it to be paid in advance of attendance.  If you have any queries or problems booking with the online system, please do not hesitate to see Mrs Pittaway in the office who will assist you with this.
We are pleased to confirm that the Club will have continuity in terms of staffing from the Bright Sparks Club.  Miss Molly Elfring will be leading the Club and will be joined by Mrs Mandi Mulley on Monday evenings and Miss Annie Llewelyn on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday evenings.
From the start of the New Year both the Breakfast Club and the After School Club will operate from the room between our Reception Classroom and the Bright Sparks rooms.  Therefore, access on arrival and collection will be from the classroom door onto the main front pathway/lawned area.
As mentioned in our previous letter we will be keeping the cost the same at £8.00 per child for the full session.  We will be offering a discount of 20% for siblings attending the same session, so a cost of £6.40 for 2nd and 3rd children.  We have full terms and conditions that we can provide to all interested parents, which clearly outlines the expectations regarding bookings, payments, collections etc.  This is also available on the school website.
A reminder, that the After School Club is not just for regular bookings but also welcomes ad-hoc bookings for when it is required now and again. 
Thank you for your ongoing support,

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Anne Sargent

Head Teacher
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